
Safety Committee Meeting Agenda Notes 

January 8, 2020 

3:00-4:30pm 

Central Office Boardroom   

1. Staff theoretical and scenario trainings 

All trainings are moving forward and being driving by Sgt. Don Wilson. 

2. Full Scale Exercise updated in SAFE Account – All current Safety Plans Updated 

SAFE account through ODE is updated, 3 yrs. for EAP and this year’s full scale. 

3.  BDA installation and radio reprogramming for 5 points 

Installation has begun and should be operational by EOM.   

4.  Building Safety Drills (All buildings have completed Drill #1) 

Two drills left for this year, Sgt. Don Wilson coordinating these drills. 

5. Fire Pull Stations Update 

A1 Fire is doing a cost and feasibility study that will help us better understand the implications and 

process for this to happen.  I will update at the March meeting. 

6. Yost Security Grant – How/Where to spend… 

Received $26k in grant money for safety.  Allocated $13k each to training/education and to equipment.  

Be thinking about building/district needs and get with me for requests.  I do plan on getting bullying 

training for staff and students by EOY. 

7. Navigate Update and Discussion 

$9k invoice is due to continue with NaviGate.  Please reference email links for information about the 

program.  Do we want to move forward with this program?  I am going to be discussing this in more 

depth with Sgt. Don Wilson to better understand the needs of Fire and Police.   

8. Key system in JH and other areas 

Will coordinate a time with Mrs. Bargo-Smith for getting keys made.  All other buildings, please contact 

me if you need keys made as well.   

9. SI Camera Installation 

Three phase program.  I requisitioned phase 1 which is the most needed items.  The plan is to complete 

all phases by start of next school year. 

10. LobbyGuard Mobile Scanners  

Looking at procuring one or two to have in the district 

11. Junior High Dance Incident 

Update given of incident and how we debriefed about the event.  Request was made to better 

communicate in events like this, maybe send to only specific schools first instead of all district.  Scott is 

aware of this and will be working on this going forward. 



 

Additional Conversation 

Will be looking into substitute training through the ESC.  It was brought up that our substitutes may not 

be getting trained so I will contact the ESC to see what their protocol is for training each year. 

Next Meetings:  Mar 11th /  May 13th  


